Special Board of Education Meeting
February 27, 2019

1.

The Special meeting of the Abingdon-Avon CUSD 276 Board of Education was held on
February 27, 2019. The meeting was called to order at 6:43 p.m. with Brooks presiding.
The following members were present: Craver, Serven, Quinn, Mannon, and Brooks. Ms.
Kreider and Mrs. Terwilliger were absent.

Mr. Justin Rakestraw, Assistant High School Track Coach shared the team’s request to
construct an all-weather track and field complex for the high school and middle school
teams to use for practice and to host events.

A motion was made by Mr. Quinn and seconded by Mrs. Mannon to approve the Agenda.
Roll call: Mannon, yea; Craver, yea; Serven, yea; Quinn, yea; and Brooks, yea. Motion
passed.

Discussion on Strategic Planning:
District architect, Michael Fries from Klingner and Associates, Dr. Curry, and
Board studied several facility options and security upgrade options.

4. A motion was made by Mr. Craver and seconded by Mr. Quinn to adjourn at 8:39 p.m. Roll
call: Mannon, yea; Craver, yea; Serven, yea; Quinn, yea; and Brooks, yea. Motion passed.
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Carol Kreider, Secretary



